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TESTIMONY 
THE LIBERTARIAN PARTY OF HAWAII 

c/o 1658 Liholiho St #205 
Honolulu, HI 96822 

 
January 28 2017 
 
RE: SB 441 to be heard Thursday February 2, in Room 016 at 9AM 
 
To the members of the Senate Committee on Judiciary and Labor 
 
 We oppose this bill as it raises constitutional issuer of equal protection.  The bill gives 
certain groups immunity from the filing requirements i.e. television news stories and other 
journalists.  Freedom of the press actually extends to everyone who prints or otherwise 
disseminates information.  Bloggers and others who wish to write editorials and pay to have them 
printed in the newspapers cannot be given burdens beyond those set upon the owners of such 
papers or their staff.   
 
 Signed: 

  
Tracy Ryan, Chair 
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